
Weekly Update 

Friday 13th May 2022  
    

 

 

 

 

   Please email schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk if you require support in accessing this newsletter in an alternative format. 

 

Dear Family and Friends, 

Thank you for your responses to our recent surveys.  As many of you are aware, we prioritised wellbeing with the return from 

lockdown.  We targeted areas through our school development plan and these have gone very well, with a strong focus on the arts 

and on the enjoyment within learning experiences. 

Our PSA have also supported this endeavour, funding items for the playground, wildlife experiences to WOW the children and fun 

events such as the pantomimes. 

We have invested heavily in opportunities for staff CPD, as well as time to cascade learning in order to support emotional 

wellbeing.  Our staff team all operate as first responders, with a wider team to support group work and individualised support.  This 

‘Vulnerable Pupil Team’ is headed up by our Assistant Headteacher, Mrs Freeman.  It includes our team in Poplar Room, our Family 

worker and Rosco. 

In addition, Mr Wakefield has worked with our staff to ensure the curriculum supports mental wellbeing, and with every class 

having a daily check in, our pupil surveys are coming back much more positively. 

More recently, we have joined a ‘Behaviour Hub’.  Our audit recognises the excellent behaviours in Shefford Lower, and the superb 

values that our children have.  Mrs Ross is heading up our work with this hub, and we aim to use this to further improve 

experiences for our children. 

Our focus continues to be the playground, and to support children to learn to play happily.  Equipment is being purchased to help 

with this, and the PSA are directing funds to some larger pieces—our children have helped to choose them.  We also see from the 

responses of our children to their survey that they would like some quiet spaces and friendship benches.  The PSA are taking this 

back to the committee.  Please do join the PSA if you have a bit of time to spare.  Their work is invaluable.  Thank you for 

supporting us to continue improving on previous best. 

Next week, we begin the SATs which I talked about last week.  Our children seem to have enjoyed our practising, which is also part 

of our approach to make these low key in school. 

Tidy Ted has been doing his rounds in the cloakrooms, and has also been on the gate a couple of times with me.  It is easier for the 

children to hang up their belongings if they fit on the pegs.  We ask for draw string bags, not ruck sacks, and we also ask that book 

bags can fit in school trays. 

Our Arts and Museum open event is scheduled for June 23rd.  Please keep this date free, as we have such a lot to share with you 

all.  The children have been very excited and so are we. 

Have a good weekend 

Regards 

Mrs Pamela Finch 

mailto:schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk


Values  

The values of April will be Trust & Honesty  

“When in doubt tell the truth.” Mark Twain 

Staying true to yourself and being trustworthy.  Exploring what we look for in others & how we place our trust.  

Understanding the difference between lying and holding back full truth as equally dishonest. 

 

 

Safeguarding Information 
At Shefford Lower School we take our responsibilities to promote safeguarding the welfare of all children seriously.  The desig-

nated persons for safeguarding children is the Headteacher who can be contacted via the school office on 01462 629123 

Please find useful information updated weekly 

If you are concerned about a child outside of school you can phone 999 in an emergency or 101 to make a report.  The NSPCC operated an urgent helpline on 

0808800500 

 

Shefford Museum and Gallery is growing fast at Shefford Lower School. It features copies of some the most  famous paintings in 

the world and authentic historical and natural history artefacts. We would like to share a different exhibit each week in the news 

letter. This week's featured exhibit is   

Mythbusters  

Myth – Bedtimes are upto me  

Buster  -  Ensuring children have good sleep hygiene in order to thive is part of safeguarding. Schools are 
obliged to monitor and record instances on CPOMs. We can support you if you need help with this aspect 

of care. Our family worker can work with you and help you to establish good routines.  

House Points 

 

Water—929 

Air—792 

Fire—755 

Earth—739 

House Attendance 
& Punctuality  

Winner 

 

Fire 

House Points and Attendance              

W/E 06/05/22 

Well done to last week’s house winners.  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/food-facts/sugar-calculator/


 

Reception  Pear—Sebastian, Peach—Arthur, Plum—Louisa 

Year 1   Sycamore—Theo, Chestnut—Harry, Holly— Nivya 

Year 2   Willow—Sarah, Oak—Bethany & Chloe, Maple—Reagan 

Year 3   Cedar—Tommy, Hawthorn—Ruben, Elm—Kayleigh 

Year 4   Beech—Mary, Hazel—Lily-Joyce, Ash—Charlie 

Weekly Good News Calls 

 

Here are the children whose parents and carers have received a phone call home this week to let them know how well their child has been working 

and showing their school values.  Keep up the good work Shefford Lower. 

Congratulations to the children below who have been recognised as a Finer Diner this 

week for displaying good manners and values at lunchtime 

Shefford Sporting Successes 

We celebrate children’s sporting successes from home as well as those in school. Please send us photos of your child’s certificates and/or medals which 

will be displayed on our PE celebration board and celebrated in assembly.   Well done to these children who have shared their sporting success this week. 

 

Air House Sienna—Gymnastics, Louie—Swimming, Poppy—Gymnastics, Devon—Swimming 

Water House Jayda—Swimming, Chloe—Swimming, Archie—Rugby, Ollie—Rugby & Swimming, Charlotte—Swimming 

Fire House Immy—Dance, Eva—Swimming 

 

Reception  Henry, Robyn, Barnaby, Jean, Libby, Millie, Macie, Ronnie, Aiden, Elsie, Alice & Clara 

Year 1  Chloe, Jayden, Logan, Amelie, Blake, Sam & Jackson 

Year 2  Vinnie, Sienna, Jack, Chloe, Georgia, Jessie & Daisy 

Year 3  Lilly, Jake, Rory, Kayleigh, Cassian, Max, Laila & Arthur 

Year 4  Isla, Scott, Charlotte, Max, Willow & Ayhem 



Shefford Lower School 

Half  Term Holiday Club  
For children who attend Shefford Lower in Years 1- 4  

     BOOK NOW ! 

 

Monday 30th May 9.00am - 3.30pm 

Tuesday 31st May 9.00am - 3.30pm 

 

Numbers are limited to 30 children per day on a first come first 

served basis.  

 £18.00 per day 

£12.00 per sibling 

Booking forms are available on Parent Mail or paper 

copies can be collected from the School Office.  



               

 

Donations Please  
 

The PSA will be attending the Shefford Jubilee Fete at the STMA on Sunday 

5th June 2022 

The stall will be a traditional Tombola game and Glitter Tattoos. 

We would like it if you could help us with the prizes? 

We have decided to do a “Bottle Themed Tombola” and would be very 

grateful of any bottle prizes you could donate. 

Raffle tickets on the day will be 50p each or 3 for £1. 

All money raised will go directly to the PSA 

Please can all donations be dropped off at your children’s classrooms on 

Thursday 26th May. 

Donated prizes could include:  

                                    *Bubble Bath 

                                    *Bottles of Juice 

                                    *Bottles of Alcohol or non-alcoholic 

                                    *Bottles of washing detergent 

 

We challenge you to be creative as possible…. As long as it’s a Bottle of something… 

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support 

Your PSA Team 



Community News 

Please note, the following events/activities are run independently of 

Shefford Lower. 

  

  

  

  

  

Moving to become a primary as part of Central 

Bedfordshire’s Schools For The Future project.  

https://www.schoolsforthefuture.co.uk/ 

As your child attends Shefford Lower School 

please use the code JCSSSCHOOL10 at the 

checkout to get 10% off the booking price, no 

https://www.bilinguasing.com/
https://www.midbedsfutsal.co.uk/
https://www.ngdancecollective.co.uk/
https://kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/holiday-club-bedfordshire/
https://www.cambscommunityservices.nhs.uk/Bedfordshire/services/health-visiting
https://www.schoolsforthefuture.co.uk/


Ivel Valley Parent Bulletin 

Ivel Valley Local Bulletin 

To find Shefford Lower’s Academic Calendar for 

2021/2022 and 2022/2023 please refer to our website 

Term Dates Link 

Please note this will be different to the Central Bedford-

shire term dates 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCBCC/bulletins/3171c62
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCBCC/bulletins/3161f86
https://www.sheffordlowerschool.co.uk/parents/term-dates


Drop off times—08.45—09.00am   

Collection times—3.20pm 

The school office will be open from 8.30am to 3.45pm for any queries, please call 01462 629123 or email  

schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk. 

Shefford Lower School 

Diary Dates 

(further dates will be added and these will be in bold italics) 

2022 Upcoming Dates 

25th May Year 4 Cake Sale—raising money for MacMillan 

26th May Growing and Changing Sessions Year 4 

30th May—6th June Half Term 

30th May—31st May Mr Tilbury’s Holiday Club—Please complete Parentmail form to book a place 

7th June Children Return 

7th June Red, White and Blue themed Mufti Day   -   Jubilee celebrations 

10th June Commonwealth Countries Day   -   no need to dress up 

14th June Year 4 Faith Tour 

20th June Cherry Class Open Evening—Pre-booking required 

20th—24th June Road Safety Week 

23rd June Art Exhibition & Museum Open Evening 

24th June Year 1 Cake Sale—raising money for RSPCA 

27th June Reception Class Open Evening—Pre-booking required 

30th June Year 3 Sing Up Concert—Information sent out via Parentmail 

1st July Shuffle up day 

5th July Early Years Sports Afternoon—more information to follow 

6th July Year 1 and 2 Sports Afternoon—more information to follow 

7th July Year 3 and 4 Sports Afternoon—more information to follow 

12th July End of year music concert 

13th July Year 3 Cake Sale—raising money for Smiles 

19th July Year 4 leavers performance—Dress rehearsal 

20th July Year 4 leavers performance  

22nd July Last Day of Term 

25th—29th July Mr Tilbury’s Holiday Club—Parentmail form will be available after May Half Term 

5th September 2022/2023 School Year Begins 

mailto:schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk

